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Lake Superior

the Conference Room
located at Marathon
High School, the Board
agreed to meet again on
Tuesday, April 19th to

The regular meeting
of The Lake Superior
Board of Education was
held on Monday, April
18, 1983 at 7:00 p.m. in

There will be a

TOWN BRIDAL SHOWER

in honour of

MISS BONNY BOURGUIGNON

on Wednesday, May 18, 1983
From 8:00 p.m. - 10:00 p.m.

in the UNITED CHURCH BASEMENT,
in Schreiber

EVERYONE WELCOME

WEDDING ANNOUNCEMENT

Mr. William Servey of Windsor, Ont.
wishes to announce the engagement of
his daughter

SANDRA ELAINE

to

TERRY MICHAEL STACHIW

son of Ed and Betty Stachiw of Terrace
Bay. The couple will be married at the
Community Church in Terrace Bay and
following a honeymoon to Mexico will
attend a second reception in their
honour in Windsor, Ont. on June 11,
1983. They will then reside in Terrace
Bay.

BIRTH
ANNOUNCEMENT

KAY: Dave and Laureen are pleased to
announce the arrival of their second
son, Darrell Brandon, born May 8th,
1983 weighing 9 lbs. 1 oz. A new
playmate tor Kyle.

Special thanks to Dr. Mainman and
nurses A. Churney and D. Peters and all
the staff of The McCausland Hospital for
their excellent care.
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complete the agenda.

G. Conrad, Teacher
Diagnostician, gave a
presentation to the
Board regarding the
Special Education Re-
view Process, Follow-
up and Results of the
Review.

The proposed Lake
Superior Board of Edu-
cation Parent Guide to
Special Education was
adopted as presented
and is to be commercial-
ly printed for use within
the Board. The Policy
and Procedures Manual
for Special Education
was adopted as present-
ed for use in the Lake
Superior Board of Edu-
cation, effective Sep-
tember 1/83.

Trustees M. Reid, D.
Burton, G. Bodak and J.
Nugent absented them-
selves from the Com-
mittee of the Whole
Board for the Salary
Committee report.

Minutes of Special
Board Meeting No. 1/83
held March 14/83 were
declared adopted.
Minutes of Meeting No.
3/83 held March 21/83
were declared adopted.

Minutes of the French

Language Advisory
Committee Meeting
held March 1/83 and
Minutes of the Special
Education Advisory
Committee Meeting
held March 15/83 were
ackowledged as re-
ceived. Minutes of Spe-
cial Board Meeting No.
2/83. held April 7/83
were declared adopted.

Disbursements for the
month of March/83 in
the total amount of
$620,221.19 and Payroll
““B’’ disbursements for
the month of
March/83 in the total
amount of $20,562.62
were approved.

A special meeting is
tentatively scheduled for
Saturday, June 18/83 to
establish Board Priori-
ties and Directions.

The Board was re-
minded that responses

 DOUBLE DISCOUNT DAYS

2 Days only

Friday, May 20, 1983

and

Saturday, May 21, 1983

Bring in your Odd's Bodkin card and we will double
your discount on anything you buy. Same on Jeans,
blouses, sweaters, shirts — everything. Come in and
check out our T-Shirts, we have the best selections,

styles, colours and sizes.
Don 't miss out.

Visa and Mastercards accepted.

305 Scotia St.
Schreiber, Ont.
824-2694

to the Allan Report are
to be forwarded to the
Minister of Education by
June 30/83. The Man-
agement Committee 1s
to meet and give direct-
jon to the Administra-
tion for the preparation
of the Board’s respon-
se.
Letters received from
the Terrace Bay Rec-
reation Committee and
W. Morrill of Schreiber
Public School were re-
ferred to the Property
and Maintenance Com-
mittee.

The Board passed a
resolution that they ap-
proach the Ministry of
Education requesting
capital funding for the
roof of Schreiber Public
School.

The Board was noti-
fied that Principals had
been asked to attend the
next committee meet-
ing scheduled for Thurs-
day evening, April 28,
1983.

The resignation of G.
McDonald, Attendance
Social Counsellor for
Manitouwadge, was ac-
cepted with regret ef-
fective April 29, 1983.

The Board acknow-
ledged the letter re-
ceived from S. Mikus,
teacher for Terrace Bay
Public School, accepting
her retirement from the
Board effective August
31, 1983.

The Board approved
an extension to the Ma-
ternity Leave granted to
T. McDermott, teacher
for Manitouwadge Pub-
lic and High Schools, to
include the school year
1983-84 (Sept: 1/83 -

Marathon

OPEN HOUSE

Area Residents

are invited to attend the

OFFICIAL RE-OPENING
of ROSSPORT HALL

May 28, 1983.

Opening Ceremonies at 2:00 p.m.
followed by
Open House at 5:00 p.m.

Aug. 31/84).

The Board acknow-
ledged receipt of the let-
ter from A. Proudfoot in-
dicating her intent to
return to her teaching
duties effecitve Septem-
ber 1/83 following her
Maternity  Leave from
Manitouwadge High
School. _ :

The following Leaves
of Absence (without
pay) were approved by
the Board:

e S. Quinton, 2/3 time
teacher for Schreiber
Public School, for the
mornings of April 12 and
13, 1983

e F. Fry, teacher for
Public
School, for the mornings
of April 21 and 22/83

e A. Sikorski, part-time
custodian for Marathon
High School for the
period May 30/83 to
June 18/83 inclusive,

e E. Saranpaa, teacher
for Lake Superior High
School, for the after-
noon of Friday, April
25/83.

The Board approved
the appointment of S.
Hurley as Physical Edu-
cation OUC for Lake
Superior High School,
effective April 5/83 to
June 30/83, salary to be
prorated according to
schedule.

The Board approved
the re-assignment of G.
Conrad to the teaching
staff of Terrace Bay
Public School effective
1983 09 01 at salary
according to schedule,
upon completion of the
term appointment as
Teacher Diagnostician

August 31, 1983.

hosted by

Place: Terrace Bay Arena
Date: May 28, 1983

TROPHY to be presented to the winning school
INDIVlDUAL PRIZES for each age group

REFRESHMENTS FOR ALL PARTICIPANTS

Bicycles must be mechanically sound.

*This ad sponsored in co-operation with
the Terrace Bay Schreiber News

The Board indicated
that they would like to
publicly acknowledge
the many contributions
to the System of Miss
Gail Conrad. Trustee J.
Nugent suggested that
the loss to the System
will be Terrace Bay's
gain. |

The Board approved
the appoinment of
Kathy Cuma as Attend-
ance Social Counsellor
for Manitouwadge Pub-
lic and High Schools ef-
fective May 1/83 at
salary according to
schedule.

The Board resolved
that $60,800.00 be trans-
ferred to the Reserve for
Working Funds and
$5,000.00 be placed in
reserve for Retirement
Gratuities at the Secon-
dary Panel for 1982; that
$10,000.00 be trans-
ferred to the Reserve for
Working Funds and
$5,000.00 be placed in

Board of Education meets

reserve for Retirement
Gratuities at the Ele-
mentary Panel for 1982.

Mr. N. Critchley, the
Board’s architect, re-
viewed ° with the
trustees his analysis of
the school facilities, es-
pecially in Manitou-
wadge Public School and
Marathon Public School,
and the proposed solu-
tions re same. The
Board was informed that
Mr. Critchley and the
Director of Education
were meeting with
Ministry officials in
Thunder Bay on Wed-
nesday, April 29th/83 to
discuss the projects for
Manitouwadge and
Marathon.

The next regular
meeting of the Lake
Superior Board of Edu-
cation will be held on
Monday, May 16th,
1983 at 7:00 p.m. in the
Manitouwadge Public
School gymnasium.

Cancer month

Although April is
Cancer month and the
time of the year when
the Terrace Bay Branch
is seen in its highest
profile due to the fund
raising drive, the work
of the branch goes on all
year long.

Terrace Bay began
their April drive with a
daffodil sale held at
Costa’s Food Ltd. net-
ting $453.00. This was
followed by door-to-
door contact - issuing
pamphlets and accept-
ing donations. Coin
boxes were placed in
Waghorn's Pharmacy,
Rec. Centre, L.C.B.O.,
and Adamo’s. The gen-
erous support given by
the Terrace Bay busi-
nesses, organizations,

The Ontario Ministry
of Natural Resources

has good news for camp-

ers planning to spend a
quiet holiday in a pro-
vincial park enjoying the

BICYCLE SAFETY RODEO
TERRACE BAY POLICE FORCE

In conjunction with School Safety Program
For ALL Boys and Girls - School Age up to 16 yrs.

Time: All participants to attend at 9:00 a.m. for

registration, event over at approximately
1:30 p.m.

Peaceful parks
MNR aim

and residents enabled
us to raise $4002.00
approx.

Again we stress, your
money works in the bat-
tle against cancer in
many ways. Informa-
tion will be given again
in a future publication.

Mrs. Helen Brooks
was presented her silver
25 year pin and certifi-
cate by Dr. A.E. Adey at
a luncheon held in
Birchwood Terrace at
the close of the Cam-
paign. Dr. Adey is the
Medical Advisor of Ter-
race Bay Cancer So-
ciety.

We owe a very special
thanks to all volunteers,
commercial, public and
private.

peaceful outdoors. The
ministry is increasing its
efforts to ensure that no
one's vacation is dis-
turbed by the actions of
a few inconsiderate
campers.

““Qur provincial parks
are widely praised for
their security and peace-
fulness,’” Natural Re-
sources Minister Alan
Pope said today. ““We
want to maintain a noise
level accéptable to all
campers - especially
when music and parties
are involved.”

He said many park
users have asked that
more be done to control
noise levels, ‘‘and we
have a responsibility to
them which we intend to
fulfill.’” Action against
excessive noise-makers
will begin as soon as the
first provincial parks
open on Friday, May 13.

‘““These actions are
reasonable, aimed at
giving everyone a chan-
ce to enjoy a peaceful
visit to a provincial park.
| know they will be em-
braced by an over-
whelming majority who
want to spend an enjoy-
able vacation with fa-
mily or friends,”” Mr.
Pope said.



